Travel Inquiry Acknowledgment

Dear [Traveler's Name],

Thank you for reaching out to us regarding your last-minute travel plans. We appreciate your
inquiry and understand the urgency of your request.

Our team is currently reviewing the details provided and will get back to you shortly with
suitable options for your desired travel dates and destinations.

If you have any further questions or need immediate assistance, please feel free to contact us at
[Phone Number] or [Email Address].

Thank you for choosing [Your Company Name]. We look forward to helping you plan your last-
minute trip!

Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Your Company Name]
[Your Contact Information]



